
 
 
 

Toyon Elementary School will be hosting a digital 
awareness night for parents! 

 
Social Media and Your Child 

 
When:  Wednesday, January 18, 2017 

Time:  6:00 p.m. 
Where:  Room 21 (Computer Lab) 

 
Come and be part of the conversation about social media and technology use. 
Learn about Children’s Online Privacy Protection Laws and much more! 
 
Our guest speaker is a former teacher with over 15 years of experience teaching 
Digital Citizenship. 

 
To ensure we have enough materials and food for everyone, please make sure to 
register by clicking this link.  
 

REGISTER HERE  

 

 Dinner and childcare will be provided! 
 

https://docs.google.com/a/busd.net/forms/d/10_2mKs2HhJkGaiNuBVvUQUjXVyJhxy5uCgPXfApBcLQ/viewform?edit_requested=true

